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Students Council

Madan Bhandari Memorial College

Date: 2079/06/06

Notice

This is to notify to all the students that the Students' Council of Madan Bhandari
Memorial Collége is going to organize Festival Greetings Exchange Program on
7™ of Asoj 2079. All the faculty members, staff and students are requested to be
in the college auditorium by 8.00 AM.
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Sneha Jha
President
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